Birmingham City Mission

75 Watery Lane Middleway, Birmingham B9 4HN Tel: 0121 766 6603 Fax: 0121 766 6727

E-mail: office@birminghamcitymission.co.uk Web: www.birminghamcitymission.co.uk



Mr Martin Murphy Head Teacher Arden School Knowle, Solihull West Midlands B93 OPT

19 December 2012

Dear Mr Murphy

Please pass on our warm thanks to all the children at Arden School for the lovely supply of toys which they sent to us. We deeply appreciate their help and support at this time. We know that many children who may otherwise not receive any presents, will be delighted with their gifts.

Our ToyLink Project is now underway and our workers and volunteers are busy wrapping and delivering the gifts around the city. By the end of the Christmas period we estimate we will have delivered to just over 1,000 families (representing around 2,500 children).

In other departments Christmas meals and other activities will be organised for the homeless, also the elderly at our Centre in Acocks Green. Christmas is normally a time of joy and of being with family and friends, but unfortunately for many that we meet this is not the case. All our workers will be giving as much effort as they can to make a positive difference to the lonely and needy of our city.

Again, our warm thanks for your practical support and may we take this opportunity of sending you all our good wishes for Christmas.

Yours sincerely,

Pat Lambon

Birmingham City Mission